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November 20, 2020 
 
Re:  Home Internet for Distance Math and Language Arts Programs 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Receiving this letter means your child is enrolled in the District’s Distance program for Math or 
Language arts.     
 
Earlier this year the District applied for a grant to provide home internet for students enrolled 
in the District’s Distance Math/L.A. Programs.  I am pleased to share the District was awarded 
this grant.    As a result, and with your permission, your home will be provided internet 
services for the remainder of the school year (November – April). 
 
If you are receiving your internet service through GCI the District will directly pay your monthly 
fee plus a monthly $200 for overage charges. 
 
If you receive your internet service through another carrier the District will reimburse you for 6 
months of service. BUT YOU MUST PROVIDE A COPY OF YOUR OCTOBER or 
NOVEMBER INVOICE. 
 
If you currently do not have any internet service in your home the District will provide 
equipment through GCI and work with you to establish an account.   
 
We have taken this step to ensure our students enrolled in the Math and Language Arts 
programs will be able to continue even if the school must close due to COVID related issues. 
 
Should you have questions please start by contacting your site Principal or Head-Teacher.  If 
needed Rick Luthi may be reached at 907-469-0789. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ty Mase 
 


